
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2020 
 
 
We regret to inform you the Columbus Hilton at Easton has suspended operations and subsequently 
cancelled all events thru May 28, 2020, including the 2020 OFDA Annual Convention and Exhibition scheduled 
for May 18 -21.  
 
With all the uncertainty surrounding the pandemic we haven’t been able to determine if a “rain date” or 
another type of CE event can be scheduled. We recognize the need for alternative educational opportunities 
and will be offering multiple options to help you meet the necessary CE requirements.  
 
If you made hotel reservations at the Hilton, the reservation will be automatically cancelled. OFDA will be 
processing full refunds to those who submitted convention pre-registrations. 
 
I would like to thank the convention committee, speakers, exhibitors, sponsors and OFDA staff for all their 
efforts in planning what would have been a memorable 140th annual convention.  
 
We appreciate your patience during this difficult time. 
 
Stay safe. 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Devin R. Woodyard 
President-Elect/Convention Committee Chairman 

 


